

Dear Parent(s):

We will be having Child Find in the Crivitz School District. In order for us to invite your child to this event, please complete this form and send it back to the Elementary School. This event presents the opportunity for preschool children in the district to participate in a developmental screening to assess children's developmental progress, provides parent awareness of intervention services available in the district, identifies children requiring special services, and to provide developmental ideas and resources for parents to use with their child at home or in the community. Due to COVID-19 it will have to look a little different this year. We are working on figuring out how we are going to do the screening this year.

This year we will be inviting 3 and 4 year olds that are in the **CRIVITZ SCHOOL DISTRICT** to participate in the screening. Those who <u>have not</u> been previously screened in the district and plan to attend the Developmental Kindergarten or 5K programs need to be screened at this time.

If you know of a child that has not been previously screened and there are no other siblings in school, please make them aware of this event in our district and have them call the school to get on the list for the screening. We would like all children in the Crivitz School District to attend our Child Find before entering our Developmental Kindergarten Program.

Thank you,

Elke Kobs (715-854-2721 x431) ekobs@crivitz.k12.wi.us Early Childhood Special Education Teacher Crivitz Elementary School

CRIVITZ SCHOOL - CHILD FIND SCREENING

First, Middle & Last Name of Child:	
Nickname:	
Birthdate:	□ Male □ Female
Mother's First & Last Name:	Father's First & Last Name:
Address:	Address:
City/St/Zip:	City/St/Zip:
Phone #:	Phone #:
Email:	Email:
Child lives with: ☐ Mother ☐ Father ☐ Both ☐ Other:	